
Dear Chair Barker, 
 
My clients finances are being squeezed everyday. As minimum wage is increasing, adding another tax 
will drive them to move away from the state. We are going to lose a lot of small businesses to 
neighboring states that don't have the same level of aggressive fees and pay requirements. Please vote 
no, to protect Oregon jobs. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Michael Malloy 
616 E 13th Pl 
Lafayette, OR 97127 
brandon.malloy@expresspros.com 
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